
 

 
 
 

 
  
 
  

27th May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we come to the half term I have a few notices and reminders.  
 

Drop off and Pick up time 

After half term arrangements for start and end of 
the day will continue as before until the end of 
term. We are hoping that 21st June will see many 
restrictions lifted but keeping our school 
community safe is paramount.  I would ask that we 
continue with the one-way system and wear face 
masks as usual.  
Much as we welcome all parents, please continue 
to leave promptly and keep younger children close 
by! 
Many thanks for your help with this. 

 
 

 Sports Days 
We are holding sports days for our Infants 
(EY, Yr 1 and Yr 2) on Wednesday 30th 
June am and Tuesday 6th July for Juniors 
(Yrs 3 – 6)  

Class mixing 

After half term we will be looking at the make up 
of some classes ready for September. This means 
that some year groups will be mixed in September 
- this is done to ensure that year groups are equal 
in numbers and need, and to help children to 
develop new friendships where appropriate.  

We will of course ask children to name several 
friends and make sure that they have some of the 
children on their list in their class. 

 

INSET (IN Service Training) 
Please be reminded that the school 
will be closed on Friday 28th May 
and Monday 28th June for staff 
training 

Building Work 

As mentioned in a previous letter, 
there will be some building work 
starting over half term at school. A 
new front office and parent waiting 
area is being built.   Some of the 
carpark area at the front of the 
school will be taken up for the 
constructors’ equipment. We will try 
and minimise any disruption to the 
start and end of the day. 

 



 

 

 

  

St Margaret’s Got Talent 

1st Jessica (Year 2)  99 votes 

2nd Annie (Year 2) 94 votes 

3rd Willow (Year 3) 90 votes  

 
Congratulations 

 
Red House 

Winners 
 

Please be considerate when parking in Decoy 
Drive, Chantryfield Road and the surrounding 
area, being mindful of driveways, yellow lines 
and junctions. 

Brigade School Uniform Order 

 
IMPORTANT 

SUMMER HOLIDAY ORDER 
INFORMATION 

 
Last order date for free delivery into 

school is 
30th June then the service is switched 

to home 
delivery until 3rd September 

 
(Place your home delivery order by 

1st August for delivery before 
the start of term) 



  

 

  

Absence/Sickness/Medical Appointments 
 
You need to ring the school on 01903 785416 or email 
school@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk on every day of your 
child’s absence from school.  Please do not leave a message 
on Tapestry, Seesaw or on the class email address.  We will 
forward any absence messages to the class teacher.   

Class Photos 
We have our class photos on Monday 7th 
June (Year 6 Monday 14th June).   
 
Please ensure that children are wearing the 
correct school uniform and that hair is neat 
and tidy.   

Ticks 
We have had a few incidents of ticks 
being reported on the school field and 
we are taking appropriate measures to 
ensure that our grass is as short as 
possible which is the best way to 
combat this problem 

Whole School 
Attendance 
 

This week’s 
attendance is 

97.46% 
 

Well done 
everyone! 
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Finally we are grateful for all your support this half term and we have inched towards normality for all our 
children.  I trust you have a peaceful and relaxing half term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mike Jee 

 

Mike Jee 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


